
Principal’s Report
Dec. 11, 2018

Updates on current/upcoming events:
 Staffing Update: Ms. Fairweather will be with us until June.  We have 

two new EA’s Ms. Khan and Ms. Sodhi (medical leave coverage for 
Ms. Dreger)

 Learning Lunches – Focus continues to be on Office 365 and 
Discovery Ed. I will show parents how to use Literacy Pro

 Parent Newsletter – new SWAY program
 FSA’s are now done for gr. 4/7.  Results have been sent to parents.  

Unfortunately, data is not very accurate due to low #’s of student 
writers.

 Spirit Wear has arrived.  We will do another sale in March to prepare 
for our 100th birthday.

 Grade 7’s went to WE Day – very successful and motivating!  
 New leadership opportunity will start in January for gr. 4-7 “Colebrook 

Cares” – focus is on looking at school and community needs.
 Holiday hampers for this year.  Supporting 14 people (two families) 

STILL LOTS OF TAGS!!  (All items will need to be purchased by the 
17th of Dec.)

 Food drive and PJ Drive are on.  PJ’s are collected until Friday.  So 
far we have collected over 100 pairs.  Food Drive will be until the 20th.  
Prizes for the class that brings the most items, as well as a whole 
school prize for reaching over 1500 items.

 100th birthday – Meeting is tomorrow at lunch(11:45) if anyone is 
interested in joining us.

Upcoming Reminders:
 Winter Musical will be on Dec. 19th. 
 Gymnastics will start right away after the holidays (Cost is $14 per 

child)


